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February 5, 2010

College of Business
Re: Response to Letter of Inquiry

Project: BIF Prairie Garden
Dear Tracy,
On behalf of the Student Sustainability Committee for the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, I would like to thank you for responding to our call for letters of inquiry to use funds raised by the student Clean Energy Technology and Sustainability Fees to implement a project that improves the sustainability of our campus.  Each letter was evaluated based on its sustainability impact (i.e. energy or sustainability impact, campus presence, project longevity, and budget) and broader impact (i.e. education and creativity). Within this round, the Committee received 45 letters requesting a total of $3.2 million.
After an evaluation, the Committee requests that you submit a proposal for funding for this project by March 15th, 2010. Please use the provided template while preparing your proposal to the Committee. Examples of past proposals can be found on our website. Due to the number of proposals submitted, the Committee has been forced to reduce funding levels as compared to past years. The Committee is considering awarding funding on a 50% match basis, upto a maximum amount of $10,000.
In addition to information requested by the template, the Committee asks that the proposal address the following:

1) Long term maintenance plans for prairie area. The Committee is seeking assurances that the current site issues caused by improper maintenance are not repeated
2) Proposed design and implementation plan. The Committee encourages the use of volunteers for plantings (as in a prairie garden installation funded by the Committee at the College of Veterinary Medicine), in order to build support at the unit for the new landscape.
3) Discussion of how the site will be improved from the current situation by the installation.

Thank you again for your work to make the campus more sustainable and we look forward to receiving your proposal

Sincerely,

Suhail Barot,

Committee Chair
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